
Dear sir
I wish to object to the above. To consider over 2000 additional burial places that will encroach on theWetlands 
is very shortsighted. I live in Hyde Park Avenue and since seeing the transformation from playing fields to 
wetlands and the pleasure that so many people get I find it difficult to understand the thinking behind the plan. 
Children are our future and to see so many in the wetlands regularly is vital for their well being.
Adults reflect on the wonderful environment.
Is it not time that a different approach to burial is considered, I.e. the ‘tomb’ approach used in the EU and used 
in a small area at Edmonton?

Currently grieving relatives and friends are observed on the new plot of the cemetery from everyone travelling 
down the A10.
This proposal is a very emotional one but there has to be a better solution..
Land is for the living and not the dead.


